
May 1, 2023

Dear Kindergarten families,

Save the Date!

We are excited for our Kindergarten Moving Up ceremony which is scheduled for
Tuesday, June 20th, 2023 at 9:00am. The ceremony will take place inside the auditorium
so there will not be a rain date. Families are permitted two (2) entries per student (no
exceptions.) Students may be signed out at the end of the ceremony to continue their
celebrations at home. Classroom instruction will continue to take place for the remainder
of the day for any students that are remaining.

More information will be sent home as we get closer to the event. We are looking
forward to celebrating with all of you.

Mrs. Stephanie Bassett

IA Principal


